
 
 

November 24, 2021 

Federal Communications 
Commission Authorization and 
Evaluation Division 7435 Oakland 
Mills Road, Columbia, MD 21046 

 
Request to change in Identification 
FCC ID : A3LAX211D950QED 

 

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in 47CFR 
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Samsung will establish a new 
FCC ID: A3LAX211D950QED under Samsung grantee code. The original grant held by 
Intel Corporation ill remain in effect. 

 
Per 2.933(b) 
1. The original identification is PD9AX211D2 

 
2. The original grant date is 02/26/2021(For JBP, DSS, DTS and NII) and 

04/26/2021(For 6XD). 
 
3. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and 

FCC ID number are different. 
 
4. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device. 

 
The following files are submitted with this application: 

• Cover Letter 
• External Photos 
• FCC ID label format and location 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 

 
 

Ms. Jenni Chun 

General Manager 

Samsung Electronics America, Inc. 

TEL: +1-973-808-6375 

E-mail: j1.chun@samsung.com 


